MINUTES

ZONING BOARD OF APEALS
MAY 31, 2016

The meeting was held at Stow Town Building and opened at 7:30 p.m.  Members present were Edmund Tarnuzzer, Charles Barney, William Byron and Bruce Fletcher.  Also present was Town Counsel Barbara Huggins of Huggins and Witten.  The purpose of the meeting was to discuss in executive session matters related to the appeals of Board decisions by the Collings Foundation.

At 7:31 p.m. on motion of Mr. Barney, second by Mr. Fletcher, it was voted unanimously by roll call to enter executive session for the purpose noted above.  The Board would return to open session in order to adjourn the meeting.

At 9:15 p.m. on motion of Mr. Barney, second by Mr. Fletcher, it was voted unanimously by roll call to close executive session.

At 9:16 on motion of Mr. Byron, second by Mr. Barney, it was voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Catherine A. Desmond

Secretary to the Board
